

BRANDON SCHOOL DIVISION

Office of the Secretary-Treasurer

Mr. Denis Labossiere, Secretary-Treasurer

Ms. Eunion Jamora, Assistant Secretary-Treasurer

MEMO

TO:

Trustee Candidates

FROM:

Denis Labossiere, Secretary-Treasurer

DATE:

September 6, 2022

RE:

Information Session

To assist you in your upcoming campaign an Information Session has been arranged to provide all School Board Trustee Candidates with information respecting the Brandon School Division and its operation and to answer any questions that candidates may have. This session has been arranged as follows:

INFORMATION SESSION

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 12:00 Noon to 1:00 p.m.

J.L. Milne Boardroom – Administration Office 1031 – 6th Street, Brandon, MB

Please note a light lunch will be provided and therefore we would ask that you please confirm your attendance by contacting Berni Sangster at 204-729-3114.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 204-729-3114. We look forward to meeting with you on September 21st.

Denis Labossiere, CPA, CGA Secretary-Treasurer

/bjs

"Accepting the Challenge"